
 
 
Statement of Compliance 
 
Re:  12-14-18 Re: 1st revised page 13 Time Schedule No. 10  WAC 480-30-321 
 
The following notice will be posted in accordance with WAC 480-30-321 at the following locations: 
(stops) Oak Harbor, Coupeville, Greenbank, Freeland, Bayview, Langley/Clinton, PAE. 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
DECEMBER 14, 2018 

EFFECTIVE January 14, 2019, Whidbey Seatac Shuttle will discontinue three of its current trips to Paine 
Field.  On February 18, 2019 two new trips will be added to Paine Field in order to align service with the 
published airline start dates and schedules.  The trips arriving and departing at Paine Field at the 
following times will be discontinued: 3:00PM/3:00PM, 7:00PM/7:30PM, 11:00PM/11:30PM.  Two trip 
arriving and departing at: 6:00AM/6:30AM, 1:00PM/1:30PM will be added commencing February 18, 
2019.  For further information please contact our office at 360-679-4003. 

 

 

Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
12-14-18 
By 
Mike Lauver 
Member 


